
From: Karolyn Beebe [mailto:keedo60@yahoo.com]  
Sent: Monday, February 13, 2012 2:46 PM 
To: Martin, Al 
Subject: Save and Restore 100 block 
 
We totally disagree with any plans to destroy any of the buildings on the 100 block of State st, or on Mifflin or 
Fairchild.  
  
Restoration would be good and modest changes to make better use of the buildings are ok. More trees and other 
plantings in the whole area would be great. 
  
Karolyn Beebe - 220 Merry St, 53704 
Phyllis Daly 1011 Rutledge, 53703  (who asked to co-sign in a phone conversation)
 


